Silver Bay Recreation Department
2nd & 3rd Grade Flag football

Flag football is open to boys and girls in 2nd & 3rd grade. Here is what you need to know:
· First day will be Monday September 13th after school. If you missed first day No problem.
· The fee for flag football is $20.00. Online registration is now open.
· Flag football will be every Monday at 3:45 to 4:45 pm.
· You don’t need any equipment. Layers of athletic clothing, good shoes and your own water bottle are all you need. Baseball or football cleats are good but not necessary.
· We will meet September 13th thru October 18th at the rec. baseball field. (Depending on weather)
· Looking for parents or guardians that are willing to help on Mondays.
· We will be learning football skills and playing games. 
· Also, we will be playing short games at halftime of home football games starting September 24th. More info about this on Monday.
The Silver Bay Recreation Department looks forward to a fun flag football season. If you have questions, please email or call Bryan Carpenter silverbayarena@hotmail.com or 218-220-8231.

